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1301 K Street, N.W. 
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202.973.4217 phone 
202.973.4499 fax 
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January 26, 2022 

VIA EMAIL – audiofilings@fcc.gov

Federal Communications Commission 
Mass Media Bureau 
Audio Division 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 

Re: FM Translator K269AE, Boulder, CO (FID 26927) 
Request for Silent STA 

Dear Audio Division:

On behalf of KSE Radio Ventures, LLC (“Licensee”), FRN 0024972499, we hereby 
submit the following Request for Silent STA for FM Translator K269AE, Boulder, Colorado, 
FID 26927. 

FM Translator K269AE went off the air on December 30, 2021 (Notification of 
Suspension of Operations was filed through CDBS).  The tower was damaged in the recent fires 
in Boulder, Colorado.  We are currently assessing the extent of the damage which may take 
additional time, as the area is not easily accessible. 

Licensee is in the process of making assessments and taking all steps necessary to resume 
normal operation in a timely fashion.   

Licensee respectfully requests that the Commission grant its request for Special 
Temporary Authority to remain silent.   

Anti-Drug Abuse Act Certification is attached. 



Federal Communications Commission 
January 26, 2022 
Page 2 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter or require additional information, 
please contact the undersigned counsel. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP

/jonathan mark/ 

Jonathan Mark 


